
 

 

CHURCH RE-OPENING  

DATE TO RE-OPEN: May 31st, 2020!! 

- It is the day before Phase 3 of State re-opening 

- It is Pentecost Sunday 

 

We want to be safe and adhere to state and local guidelines for Re-opening,                                                                                                    

so this is what’s planned: 

Information you will need to know…. 

The building has been sanitized.   BEFORE you come to services, take your  

temperature at home and only attend if you are fever and symptom free.  Bring the face covering, gloves etc to 

make you feel comfortable. (The CDC is still recommending use of face coverings!) 

There will be NO Sunday School yet.  Just 10:30 worship time. 

We have hand sanitizer available (It’s liquid so a little goes a long way) Seating has been arranged for “social 

distancing” 

Only the main front doors will be open. 

Individual Communion will be available at each seat. 

An offering chest will be at the back of the sanctuasium for tithes and offerings, or you can give on-line.   

No congregating in the foyer please. You can visit in the parking lot. 

No Meet and Greet Time please.  Some folks may still not be comfortable touching. 

Wednesday Night Bible Study is still going to be online for a while. 

Students/ Kid’s for Christ/ Nursery… 

All rooms have been sanitized.   

All the same rules apply to students/kids and the class rooms will be set up to encourage social distancing. 

Student Impact will meet on Sunday evenings from 6p.m.-8p.m. as coordinated by Caleb. 

Most youth activities will be conducted outside. 

Students and kids will still have Wednesday night classes online. 

After the lock-down… 

Online services will continue to be broadcast.  On-line giving will still be available on our web page and the 

Give+ App. Church office will re-open June 1st, 9-4 weekdays.   

      We are earnestly praying for God to be glorified and blessed through these endeavors and are looking 

forward to what God will do in and through His people here at Newcastle Christian Church. 

         Sincerely, 

         Your Leadership 
 


